
COMMUNITY DECISION MAKING PROCESS 

 

Kahnawà:ke Election Law Community Consultation 
 

COMMUNITY FEEDBACK FORM 
 

Your input is necessary as the Kahnawà:ke Election Law moves ahead through the 

Community Decision Making Process (CDMP). Please print this sheet. Please take the 

time to provide your feedback and submit it to the Reception at the Mohawk Council 

Office. Or, email it directly to trinac.diabo@mck.ca 

As a follow-up to the Community Consultation that took place in February and March of 

2012 at the Knights of Columbus Hall, we are asking community members for further 

input on what you feel are necessary changes to the Kahnawà:ke Election law. 

Background information can be found on the www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com  

website.  

The community members present were asked the following questions:  

Should the Kahnawà:ke Election Law be amended? 

What proposed recommendations should be given priority? 

At this first Hearing, the mandate was received to amend the Law. The Synopsis and 

Draft amended Election Law includes all amendments. Please review them and provide 

your feedback below: 

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________ 

(Please include attached sheets if your feedback is longer) 

Did you participate in the Community Consultations that took place in February and 

March of 2012? 

     Yes         No 

http://www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com/legislation/proposed.asp

